
05/11/2019 

MRS Renae Davies 
36 Stirgess AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
renaedavies@outlook.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

WE ARE IN FAVOUR OF THIS PROPOSAL!

My husband and I live on Stirgess Avenue and we are looking forward to the proposed 
Cambridge Markets becoming a reality at our local club, Harbord Bowling Club.

We have been members, both of this community and the bowling club for some time and we 
recognise the family friendly, community based atmosphere this proposal would bring to Curl 
Curl.

There is ample parking in the local streets on a Sunday, where sport is not so much of an 
issue. We understand the Club has also made arrangements with Freshwater Campus for 
additional parking and there is also more parking a short walk away at Abbott Road.

We have received some concerning anonymous correspondence recently which indicates that 
all locals may be against this proposal. This is simply not true and we are certainly in favour.

We know Habord Bowling Club is committed to being a good neighbour in our local community 
and would ensure this proposal does not adversely impact on their neighbours. 

Sent: 5/11/2019 11:45:45 AM
Subject: Online Submission


